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Two former Green Country law enforcement officers in custody on
child neglect accusations
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Quick Facts:

Two former Green Country law enforcement officers are facing an accusation of child neglect.

According to an affidavit, former Creek County deputy Michael Andrews and former Glenpool officer
Elizabeth Andrews, are accused of child neglect regarding their 17-month-old child.

A court document states that the child has a disorder that requires extensive medical care. The couple was
reportedly given specific follow-up instructions by the hospital and failed to do so.

The child was admitted to the hospital several more times over the last year and the couple repeatedly failed
to complete follow-up instructions, according to the affidavit. The child reportedly was admitted in April 2017
for multiple issues including malnourishment and failure to thrive.
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The document states that during the most recent hospital stay, the child demonstrated good weight gain after
about 3 weeks and was taken into DHS custody. The child was discharged to a trusted family member.

A child abuse pediatrician from the Children's Advocacy Center reviewed all of the child's medical history
and concluded that a "lack of follow-up with the medical specialists was medical neglect and impaired the
child's health and development."

Glenpool police told FOX23 that Elizabeth Andrews was let go from her position on June 14:

The Creek County Sheriff's Office also provided a statement to FOX23:

The pair was taken into custody Thursday night.


